
 

 

 

 
Direct line: 020 7066 5308   
Email:  connect@fca.org.uk 

 
 

 

Our Ref: 210566611 

Your Ref: 210566611 

Dear Mr Lorenz Herhofer, 

Re: Rejection of Application from Galactic Services Space Ltd 

Thank you for your submission. 

We are writing to you about the documents you sent us on behalf of Galactic Services 

Space Ltd 
 

We are sorry to inform you that you have submitted the incorrect form and we cannot 
treat your submission as a valid application.    
    

As part of your submission, you submitted the Variation of Permission application form 
for Insurance Business, Banking, Electronic Money, Lloyd’s Market and Funeral Plan 

Provider. However, this form is for authorised firms seeking to vary their permissions, 
but as Galactic Services Space Ltd is not authorised, this is the incorrect form. 
 

You are welcome to submit the correct application containing all of the relevant 
information. Please review our Authorisations webpages for more information.  

 
We know this was not the response you were hoping for, but we look forward to 

receiving an accurate and complete application from you in the future.  
 
If you would like to contact us, please contact my colleagues in the Supervision Hub 

for further assistance; Email: firm.queries@fca.org.uk or Telephone: 0300 500 0597  

  
Kind Regards  

  
Cheryl Braganza 
Associate, Authorisations Department 
  

https://www.fca.org.uk/firms/authorisation
mailto:firm.queries@fca.org.uk

